

41 East 400 North #546 • Logan, Utah 84321 (888) 563-0163 • (435) 713-0163 • Fax (435) 713-0364 . http://www.ReboundAction.com

TO:

All ClimbnDangle® wall owners

FROM:

Rebound Action Sports

SUBJECT: Technical Bulletin

DATE:

June 27, 2000

Dear ClimbnDangle® owners:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of an update we have instituted to our operations/training manual for the ClimbnDangle® climbing wall product. In reference to the suggested replacement schedule of the cables, it is stated on page 21, of the operations/training manual that, "the cables should be replaced annually". We continue to suggest that you take every safety precaution necessary and be safety oriented in all respects. However, it is NOT mandatory that you change your cables out yearly UNLESS you see one or more of the following things occurring:

- Bird caging
- Wire strands breaking
- Kinks in the cable
- Excessive corrosion

If you detect any of the above mentioned problems or any other unordinary occurrence, we strongly encourage that you change your cables immediately.

Please make note of this change to your operations/training manual. We thank you for your continued support. If you have any further questions about this change or any matter in general, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Nathan Judd

Rebound Action Sports, Inc.